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NEWS RELEASE                    SEPTEMBER 2, 2015 
 

GGL PROVIDES UPDATE ON PRIVATE PLACEMENT OF UNITS 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia – September 2, 2015 – GGL Resources Corp. (TSXV: GGL): (the "Company") Mr. 
Ray Hrkac, Chairman and CEO, announces that further to the Company’s news release dated July 22, 2015, the 
Company is proceeding with the private placement; however, it is anticipated that the closing will not occur until closer 
to the end of the month. 
 
On behalf of the Board, 
 
 
“Raymond A. Hrkac” 
 
Raymond A. Hrkac 
Chairman & CEO 
 
For further information, please phone: (604) 688-0546 Email:  info@gglresourcescorp.com.  For more information, 
please check our web site at www.gglresourcescorp.com. 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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